

Warrenheip Primary School Newsletter

Mob: 0409 821 623 warrenheip.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au No. 21 02 August 2019

DATES TO REMEMBER

August Tue 13 **Bulldogs Read skype session (3-6)(tbc)** Wed 21 Sovereign Hill Excursion (book week) Fri **Kids Day Out (Bacchus Marsh)** 23 September Mon 2 School council meeting (6pm) Fri 13 **Footy Colours Day** Fri 13 Parents vs Kids footy match 5pm End of term 2.30pm finish Fri 20

? Weekly Puzzle ?

If it takes five dolphins five minutes to eat five fish, how long would it take four dolphins to eat four fish?

Last week's winner: shout out to Caitlin and Alex for having a go last week. The correct answer was 30

PARENT OPINION SURVEY

https://www.orima.com.au/parent

PIN: 711431

Dear Parents and Community Members,

Last weekend many of our community members took the train to Melbourne to see the Bulldogs vs. Freemantle game at Marvel stadium. I hope that you all had a great time – certainly the photos on Facebook looked as though the day was a great success, including Mrs Tromp getting to meet the official mascot Caesar!

On Wednesday we had a visit from the Goodstart kinder kids from Mount Clear who enjoyed hearing a story about Elmer the Elephant and exploring the P-2 room and the yard as well as sharing some fruit with our junior class. Thank you so much to Mrs Le Marshall for organising and running the visit and to the P-2 children for the lovely caring way that they welcomed the little kids to Warrenheip.

You can tell that Term 3 is a bit quieter than other terms, as we have managed to fit all of the diary dates for the rest of term on to the calendar this week! The only thing that might change with this is the arrangements for the

Bulldogs Read program visits. As I said a little while ago we are dependent on team and player availability for these sessions and that can mean that dates and times are subject to change.

On that subject, we have been allocated a bunch of general admission tickets for the final round game at Mars stadium here in Ballarat, Bulldogs vs. Crows. The game is on Sunday August 25th and there are plenty of tickets available to us – bearing in mind that they are standing tickets. Please let me know if you would like tickets and how many adult / child tickets you would like. First in best dressed, but I don't anticipate there being a shortage!

Next week we will continue to practice hard for the Kids Day Out performance in Bacchus Marsh. We will be performing Counting Stars by One Republic, We Will Rock You by Queen, and an original composition by the children of Grades 3-6 called Stick Up for Yourself. We wrote this song last term with our visiting artist Gemma. We are not able to invite parents and community members to the

performance at Bacchus Marsh as it is strictly for kids only, but you will have an opportunity to see our musical achievements on Friday 13 September at the annual parents vs. kids footy match. The children will be providing the pre-match entertainment by performing the pieces that they have learned in a special, not to be missed spectacular!

Students is Grade 6 will receive their transition letters for high school on Wednesday of next week. If you have been allocated to your first preference school then congratulations! If you have not been successful in your application then you will receive an appeal form which has to be lodged at your preferred school as soon as possible.

There is a lunch order form attached to this newsletter – get your orders in by Wednesday please!

Well done to the puzzle answerers this week – keep trying!

Have a great weekend, Arthur Lane